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Dr Mario Rodgers 
Permanent Secretary 
Ministry for Energy and the Conservation of Water 
 
 
 

25th September 2013 
Dear Dr Rodgers, 
 
 

Revision of National Energy Policy – Strategic Environmental Assessment 
 
 
Din l-Art Helwa refers to the letter (ref SEA/3/57/2013) of 19th September 2013 from the 
SEA Focal Point and to the related set of correspondence on the above subject, which 
commenced on 27th June 2013 and in which you were always copied. 
 
The SEA Focal Point has informed us that the Ministry as the responsible authority is to 
provide Din l-Art Helwa with the requested details. 
 
Please can you provide Din l-Art Helwa with your response.  As you are aware we have now 
been waiting for a full reply for three months. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
George Camilleri 
Secretary General – Din l-Art Helwa 
 
 
 
cc. Dr Kevin Gatt, Chairman, SEA Focal Point 


